
 
 
The City of Rocky Ford is accepting “sealed bids” on 5.661 shares of the Rocky Ford 

Canal for a one- year lease.  Please include how many shares you are asking to lease and make certain 

that you indicate on the outside of the envelope that it is a “Sealed Bid” to ensure that is does not 

get opened by accident.  Sealed bids will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 28, 
2025.  Sealed bids will be considered at the City Council Meeting, the same evening, on Tuesday, January 
28, 2025 at approximately 7:00 p.m. 
  
Sealed bids should be delivered to the City Clerk’s Office, at City Hall, 203 S. Main Street, Rocky Ford, CO 
  
Rebecca Korinek 
City Clerk 

 


